
 

 

January 9,2024 

 

 

Notice Regarding Contribution of Donations 
 to the Region Afflicted  

by the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 

 

We wish to offer our heartfelt condolences to those who lost their lives in the 2024 

Noto Peninsula Earthquake and we express our sincerest sympathy to all victims. 

 

EXEO Group, Inc. (head office: Shibuya-ku, Tokyo; Tetsuya Funabashi, President) 

hereby announces that it has decided to contribute ten million yen of relief aid as part 

of support to those affected by the earthquake that struck the Noto Region in Ishikawa 

Prefecture. 

 

We sincerely hope that the affected areas will recover as quickly as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact for inquiries 

PR group, Corporate Communication Office, EXEO Group, Inc. 

TEL. +81-3-5778-1075 E-mail: contact@en2.exeo.co.jp 
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